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     Chapter Governance
ISA Leadership Workshop Policy

It shall be the policy of the Board of Directors of the Midwestern Chapter – International Society  
of Arboriculture to send the following members of the Chapter leadership to the ISA Leadership 
Workshop to receive training and updates on behalf of the Chapter. The participants shall report 
on all of their activities and make all necessary recommendations to the Board of Directors. In  
the event that individuals are unable to attend, substitutes will not be sent in their place. 

The following members will be reimbursed for their expenses: 

1. President
2. Vice-President
3. Executive Director

      Member States 

 KANSAS    MISSOURI    NEBRASKA    OKLAHOMA    


